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A work study session of the Redford union Board of Education was held May 
21, 2007, in the John C. Raeside Administration Building, 18499 Beech Daly 
Road, Redford Township, Michigan.  Vice President Isabell called the meeting 
to order 6:32 p.m. 

 Work Study 
Session 
5/21/07 

       
Present:  Brenner, Caloia (6:37 p.m.), Calvert (6:34 p.m.), Gubachy, Isabell 
Absent:  Pytel and Wujcik 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
 
MOVED by Gubachy, seconded Brenner to adopt the work study session agenda 
as presented.  Ayes all.  Motion carried. 

 Attendance 
 
 
Pledge of 
Allegiance  
 
Adoption of 
Agenda 
 

A.  Rich Evans, Andy Christopherson and Mike Sampson gave a presentation 
on the Redford Union High Schools Freshman Academy proposed to begin 
fall 2007.  Advanced Placement courses were also discussed.  AP classes 
may be ready for the 2008-2009 school year. 

 Discussion 

   
B. Susan Shelton gave an overview of how Hilbert staff works with the 

elementary schools to make sure the 5th grade students receive a smooth 
transition into the middle school.  Also, how the 8th grade transition into the 
high school works.  Ongoing efforts are continuous to align the middle 
school curriculum with the high school. 

 
MOVED by Calvert, seconded by Gubachy, to adjourn the meeting.  Ayes: all.   
Motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 

Lisa Gubachy, Secretary 
Redford Union Board of Education 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Adjournment 

 


